
Dear parents and carers, 

All children need to wear their school uniform on Monday 2 October for school photo 

day (even if they normally wear their PE kit on a Monday). 

Please ensure you complete the pre-register link that we e-mailed yesterday to enable 

access to your child's photos. 

If you would like your child to have a photo with younger siblings that do not attend 

Maidensbridge, please arrive between 8:00a.m. - 8:35a.m. in the library, which you can 

access via the KS2 playground. 

Many Thanks 

School Office 

Sent via 
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